
December 11, 2018 

Avetis Avetisyan 
12009 Longacre Ave 
Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Dear Public Safety Committee, 

I) {t • t 
' ) 

I'm writing you this letter for invoice number BC1800l187 to appeal the recent conclusion of the 
Brush Clearance Unit. I'm thankful for the 20% reduction of my bill, however $12,160 is still a 
very high amount for me to pay. I was told at the first appeal that there was a 5x8 note posted 
on one of the trees which is 200 yards away from the street. The note stated that I wasn't 
compliant but didn't specify on what 1· had to do the additionally to be compliant. I do not live on 
this property and I never saw the alleged note on the tree that was posted 200+ yards away 
from the street and not noticeable. I pass by the property all the time and never noticed the note 
on the tree. I have never had any issues with making sure all my properties are compliant with 
all safety regulations. I am appealing this invoice for the second time in hopes of a favorable 
outcome. This is a financial hardship for me. Thank y.ou in advance for your understanding. 

Sincerely , 
Avetis Avetisyan 
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